
Light up the NIGHT! NYE Fireworks

Light Up the NIGHT! New
Year’s Eve Fireworks
Show - December 31,
2022
8:30 P.M. - Various Locations

St. Augustine Beach is pleased to present a
fireworks show on December 31, 2022 at
the St. Johns County Ocean Pier.

Limited shuttle service will be provided from
Anastasia Baptist Church to the three
viewing locations on the beach.  The drop
off locations are on A Street, 10th Street and
the St. Johns County Ocean Pier.

Public Parking will be available at City Hall,
Ron Parker Park, Anastasia Square parking
lot on the Southside close to Pope Road (not
in front of Amici's restaurant), and at the YMCA after 1PM.  These are park and walk lots, there
is no shuttle service at City Hall, Ron Parker, Anastasia Square Parking Lot on the Southside, or
the YMCA.

Beach driving and parking will be allowed as normal from A Street South.

This will be a community-based celebration, offering a true taste of St. Augustine Beach.
Whether the plan is a weekend stay at one of our local hotels or are a local resident looking for
a wonderful night out with family or friends – the Boulevard will offer something for everyone.
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